
Public Comment 

Public Comment was allowed at all meetings except the 
March 9, 2022 meeting, when budget voting took place.  

Members of the public are encouraged to attend meetings. 
Allocated time for public comment is available at the 
beginning and end of each GO Team meeting. Any 
comments are recorded in the minutes. 

 


